
Rumor:  Is  Kate  Bosworth
Engaged?

It  appears  to  be
that Kate Bosworth considers Michael Polish as more then just
her boyfriend. According to People, Bosworth was writing about
her travels with Polish in a travel blog for Vogue, when the
actress casually commented, “On our first day in Seoul, my
fiancé,  Michael  Polish,  and  I  venture  out  to  discover
Changdeokgung Palace.” The star in love has been with Polish
for a year now, but is she hinting that there is a wedding
sometime in the near future?

What are some ways to announce your engagement to friends and
family?

Cupid’s Advice:

Engagements are special events that should be shared with
those who are special in your life. Here are some ways to
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announce your engagement to friends and family:

1. Send a formal email out: Of course you wouldn’t email your
parents about an engagement, but for everyone else it seems
appropriate. Everyone turns to their email nowadays that it
would be normal to send out a mass email to everyone you want
to know so no one feels left out.

2. Post it on Facebook: Most people are on Facebook, so it
seems like an easy way to reach out to everyone. Post a
picture  of  the  engagement  ring,  and  update  your  status
revealing the news.

3. Let your close ones spread the word: News travels fast. So,
it will most likely be that once you tell your parents or best
friends, they will be sure to spread the word to everyone
else.

How would you announce your engagement to friends and family?
Share your thoughts below.


